CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

November 16, 2005


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on November 16, 2005, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Larry Miller, Betty Abraham-Kirchner, Paula Brewer, Kim Case, Linda Funk, Suzanne Nichols, Vera Priddy, Jackie Waldeck, and Alice Zoeller.

05.031
Alice Zoeller moved and Paula Brewer seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on October 19, 2005.  Motion carried unanimously.

Council members were asked to review the minutes from committee organizational meetings.

Component managers presented an overview of the CATS 2005 testing.  

05.032
Linda Funk moved and Betty Abraham-Kirchner seconded to create an experimental nine-weeks KAPLAN course for the spring semester.  Motion carried unanimously.

05.033
Ron Ortiz moved and Kim Case seconded to form a six-member Freshman Academy Ad Hoc Committee chaired by Lisa Lee.  Motion carried unanimously.

With general consent the Council went into executive session at 5:03 p.m.

Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that Jo Lynn Shipp will be hired as the CIA/GT.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for December 14                 at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 5:07 p.m.
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